
 

 

 

February 15, 2017 
 
The Honorable Tom Price, MD 
Secretary 
The U.S. Department of Health & Human Services 
Hubert H. Humphrey Building 
200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20201 
 
Dear Secretary Price: 
 
We write to you as the largest coalition representing nursing constituencies in America. The Nursing 
Community includes 63 members that are the cross section of education, practice, research, and 
regulation within the profession. We believe that the healthcare delivery system should be one that 
promotes wellness, advances research through scientific discovery, and provides timely access to care. 
With over four million licensed Registered Nurses (RNs), Advanced Practice Registered Nurses (APRNs), 
and nursing students, the profession embodies the drive and passion to continually improve care for 
patients, families, and communities 

http://www.thenursingcommunity.org/
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and administered by the Health Resources and Services Administration. Within the last five years, the 
coalition has expanded its policy agenda to support funding for the National Institute of Nursing Research 
within the National Institutes of Health and directed our advocacy efforts to Congress and the 
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The unique partnership the Nursing Community has created allows our national nursing organizations to 
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National Association of Hispanic Nurses 
National Association of Neonatal Nurse Practitioners 
National Association of Neonatal Nurses 
National Association of Nurse Practitioners in Women’s Health 
National 
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